City of Milton-Freewater

BID INVITATION

Mel Bennett Memorial Tennis Courts Resurfacing Project - Contract 286

Sealed proposals addressed to the City of Milton-Freewater, Oregon and endorsed “Mel
Bennett Memorial Tennis Courts Resurfacing Project - Contract 286” will be received by the
Public Works Department, 501 Lamb, PO Box 6, Milton-Freewater, Oregon until 2:30 p.m.,
November 26, 2018 and thereafter will be publicly opened and read aloud.

Bids are invited for: Mel Bennett Memorial Tennis Courts Resurfacing Project.

The documents containing plans, specifications, and other materials are available at the Public
Works Office of the City of Milton-Freewater located at 501 Lamb Street, Milton-Freewater, OR
97862. Copies may also be obtained by contacting Steven Patten, Public Works Technician at
said address, by calling 541-938-8274 or electronically at steven.patten@milton-freewater-
or.gov.

The resurfacing project will occur at the earliest in the spring of 2019, but will likely occur in the
fall of 2019 or the spring of 2020. Bids must be valid through June 30, 2020.

The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to postpone making the award for a
reasonable length of time and to accept the proposal deemed best in the interest of the City
considering the experience, qualifications and equipment of the bidders and the time required
for delivery.

By order of the City of Milton-Freewater, Oregon.



